League of Arab States
The Secretary General

25/11/2008

Dear Motaz,

In following closely the Canadian-Arab relations I wish to acknowledge
the role and activities of the CEBC, in strengthening business relations
between Egypt and Canada, an exceptional task that contributes to
economic and business development between the two nations.

CEBC has made great strides in supporting, promoting and encouraging
trade, investment, technical and economic cooperation between Canada
and Egypt which adds to the mutual benefits extending well into the
future. This solid role would enhance the contribution of the two
economies in open markets and to a stronger trading system.

Finally, I wish the CEBC every success and more achievements.

Sincerely,

Amre Moussa

Eng. Motaz Raslan
Chairman , CEBC



